
VILLAGE OF LAKE ODESSA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Lake Odessa Village Council will conduct a public hearing during a regular Council meeting on Monday, March 18, 
2024, at 7:00 PM. The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers, Page Memorial Building, 839 Fourth Avenue, Lake 
Odessa, MI 48849. The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comments regarding the Village of Lake Odessa’s grant 
application for a Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund Recreation Development Grant. 
 
The Village is seeking this Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund grant to obtain funding for a project to construct new 
recreational facilities at the Municipal Beach, including a new pavilion and other features. 
 
Oral comments may be made during the public hearing. Written comments may be submitted during the public hearing. 
Written comments may also be submitted by the date of the hearing by addressing them to Kathy Forman, Village Clerk, 
839 Fourth Avenue, Lake Odessa, MI 48849.  
 
 
Kathy Forman 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
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